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‘Santa’s Little Stitchers’

How amazing does the nursery Christmas tree look! The children 
have been working hard stitching the decorations. 

You can see this on display at Church of the Resurrection. 

Christmas Concerts

I hope you all enjoyed the concerts this year - I’m so proud of 
all our children; they have been incredible!  It’s been a true joy 
to see them singing, smiling, dancing and narrating. It was so 

wonderful to have our Y5-6 Christmas Christingle at the Church 
this year.  Our talented musicians and singers were superb.  

Thank you for all  your support and words of encouragement. 
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It’s not over yet…our wonderful school 
choir are performing alongside Quay 

Notes community choir (including some 
HTPS staff) this evening in St.Augustine’s 

Church in Penarth.

 I have no doubt that they will make us 
proud!  Thanks to Mrs Gidney, proceeds 

from the concert will go towards 
providing trips/visits and experiences 

for our children.  

 

Other things to share this week:

Y2 had a wonderful time at Christmas 
Wrapped Up at New Life Church.

Movie Night was a huge success! All 
proceeds will go to experiences for our 

children.

Nursery had a wonderful visit to Amaze 
Playz, in Canton. 

We even had a visit from santa!

Thank you to our kind parents and grandparents who have donated hampers to 
the school, we are so grateful!  Still a few days to go to get your tickets!


